
Hello Oregon Legislature, 
 
I am writing because I can not be present during the session.  I totally disagree with this bill.  You are 
punishing those who are honest firearms owners.  You are infringing on our 2nd Amendment Right.  We 
conceal carry for our protection.    If we the taxpayers pay for schools, universities, state offices, etc., 
then we the people have the right to conceal carry.  If you want to hold gun manufacturers liable for 
those who commit crimes with firearms then by all means hold car manufacturers liable for those who 
drive the car and kill someone while drinking and driving.  
Remember one thing, criminals will always have guns.  They don’t have to go through a gun shop.   
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